
 

Dear PTA Leaders, 

The nomination process has reopened to fill key leadership 

positions in Alabama PTA. We encourage Council Presidents 

to identify and nominate interested volunteers or encourage self-nominations. Non-Council PTA 

Leaders are also welcome to apply. 

Open Officer Positions: 

• Vice President of Leadership Development 

• Vice President of Legislation and Advocacy 

• Vice President of Membership Development 

Nomination Process (Digital Submissions Only) 

• Deadline: March 14 (link closes after this date) 

• Who Can Nominate? Any active board member in good standing (self-nominations 

welcome) 

• Requirements: Nominees must be available and willing to serve the full term 

To submit a nomination, complete the form here: Nomination Form. Please include a brief 

summary of the nominee’s qualifications. 

Your participation is crucial in shaping the future of Alabama PTA! If you have questions, 

contact me, Liz Boykin, at nominations@alabamapta.org. 

Thank you, and we look forward to your nominations! 

 

https://forms.gle/J77Q7bFmRn3Q96E9A
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